
 1 

 

2019 Regional Centres and Corridors Update 

 
On June 25, 2020 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. The Regional Clerk forward this report to the Provincial Minister of Municipal Affairs 

and Housing and York Region Members of Federal and Provincial Parliament as an 

example of the Region’s continued commitment to focusing on transit-oriented 

development within Regional Centres and Corridors and to seek further Federal and 

Provincial assistance to provide critical infrastructure for the Yonge North Subway 

Extension and completion of the Viva Rapid Transit network. 

2. Regional Council request the Province to introduce legislation similar to Bill 171, the  

“Building Transit Faster Act”, to assist in expediting approval of key infrastructure, 

such as the Upper York Sewage Solution to fully realize planned growth in 

Newmarket, Aurora and East Gwillimbury, including the applicable Centres and 

Corridors in these municipalities. 

3. The Regional Clerk forward this report to local municipalities for information. 
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